
Report on the Selectboard Meeting of June 27, 2023 
Prepared by Alison Freeman 

Note: These are not official minutes -- -- just notes taken by me. Official minutes will be available from the 
Town Office and will be posted on the Town web site following Board approval at the next meeting.  
Please email me at news@singingbridge.net with any questions, comments, or requests to subscribe to the list. 
To unsubscribe, simply follow the instructions at the bottom of this email. 
These notes, and the full agenda for the meeting, are available at SingingBridge.net as a PDF. 
The Meeting: The meeting was conducted as a Zoom hybrid. Selectboard members Rich Donaldson and Jon 
Collins, and Finance Director, Mary McDonald, were together in the Town Office. Selectboard member, 
Bronwen Tudor was on Zoom, as was Jessica Weller who was taking the minutes. There were 8 members of the 
public in attendance on Zoom. 
The minutes of the meeting of June 13, 2023 were approved. They will be posted on the Town website. 
Most Important/Interesting Items: In my judgment, the following items were the most important things covered 
during the meeting. 

• Organization of the Board and Annual Housekeeping. Jonathan Collins was elected as Chair of the 
Selectboard. Rich Donaldson will remain as legal lead and Bronwen Tudor as personnel lead. The 
meeting schedule and committee assignments will remain the same. The Selectboard reaffirmed the 
policies 

• A list of committee member reappointments was approved 
• The Selectboard agreed to send the Private and Special Law regarding MacMahan Island on to legal 

counsel for review and guidance especially in regards to use of the Transfer Station 
• The updated Town Administrator job description was approved and it was announced that the 

position has been filled 
Upcoming Events/Dates: 
Planning Board  Wednesday July 5  7pm HYBRID 
Conservation Commission Monday July 10  6:30pm ZOOM 
Select Board   Tuesday July 11  7pm HYBRID 
Solid Waste Committee Thursday July 13  7pm ZOOM 
TOPMB   Tuesday July 18  4pm HYBRID 
Planning Board  Wednesday July 19  7pm HYBRID 
Select Board    Tuesday July 25  7pm HYBRID 
The Town Office will be CLOSED Monday & Tuesday July 3-4 
The next meeting of the Selectboard will be at 7 PM on Tuesday July 11. The public is welcome to attend on 
ZOOM. E-mail gtwnme@hotmail.com for the ZOOM code to join the meeting no later than 2pm that day. 
Prepared and distributed by Alison Freeman 
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